
     

   

 

NLUM/13/Estt/NLU/2022/513     Dated 17th April 2024 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

 

This is for the information of all students, faculty, non-faculty, and other staffs of 

National Law University of Meghalaya that there will be no classes on the 18th of April 2024 

being the designated Movement Day for all Polling Parties within 1-Shillong (ST) 

Parliamentary Constituency. 

 

However, all Faculty and Non-Faculty are to be present in the university on account 

of the ongoing admissions interview process. 

 

Those staffs (Faculty and Non-Faculty), who will be travelling to their respective 

constituencies for casting their votes can leave early from the university. 

 

 

 

 

          Sd/- 

Registrar 

National Law University of Meghalaya 

 

NLUM/13/Estt/NLU/2022/513-A     Dated 17th April 2024 

 

Copy To: 

1. PA to the Vice Chancellor, for information of the Vice Chancellor, National Law 

University of Meghalaya 

2. Office Copy 

 

Sd/- 

Registrar 

National Law University of Meghalaya 

 


